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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0109   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 22, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to cancel agreement for the purchase of aggregates - 413-10789   
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission, pursuant to paragraph four (4) of the 
agreement, cancel agreement 413-10789 with Florida Silica Sand Company, for the 
purchase of aggregates, due to cause. 
 
Background 
On June 21, 2011 (Pur-10) the City Commission approved an agreement with Florida 
Silica Sand Company for the purchase of aggregates. On January 17, 2012 (M-09) the 
City Commission extended the contract for a second year.  Paragraph four (4) of the 
agreement states that the vendor shall at all times conform to the specifications set forth 
in the invitation to bid (ITB). Part II of the ITB states that the vendor is required to have a 
location which stores the listed aggregates within ten miles of the City of Fort 
Lauderdale’s corporate limits. Florida Silica Sand Company provided notice to the City 
stating that effective January 1, 2013 they would no longer be able to provide 
aggregates within ten miles of our City limits. Therefore, it is recommended that the City 
Commission terminate agreement 413-10789 for cause and allow the Procurement 
Services Division to issue a new invitation to bid for aggregates.   
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact for this action.  
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – Notice of discontinued service 
 

 
Prepared by:  Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I  
 
Department Director: Albert J. Carbon, P.E., Public Works   


